

## Coláiste Bríde

Templeshannon, Enniscorthy, Co. Wexford.

3<sup>rd</sup> December 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope that you and your family are safe and well at this time.

With our House Exams now complete I would like to take this opportunity to bring to your attention some key points about the final weeks of the term.

- It is extremely important that students attend all classes right up until the end of the term. Teachers will be continuing to teach coursework in each subject, and it is vital that students are present in school to avail of this. Consistent attendance leads to a continuity of knowledge which enhances your daughter's attainments and provides a better understanding of material being taught in class. A significant volume of work will be covered in each of your daughter's subjects in the time before Christmas and it puts unnecessary pressure on students to catch up if they miss school unnecessarily.
- As per the school calendar given to parents at the beginning of the school year, Coláiste Bríde will be closed tomorrow Friday, December 4<sup>th</sup>.
- > Students will receive their Christmas holidays at 12:00pm on Tuesday, December 22<sup>nd</sup> and will return to school on Wednesday, January 6<sup>th</sup>.
- ➤ Term reports will be published on VSware at 4:00pm on Tuesday, December 22<sup>nd</sup>.

I wish to thank you and your daughter(s) once again for the cooperation that we have received since the school reopened. With the recent good news about COVID-19 vaccinations there now seems to be light at the end of the tunnel and we can begin to look forward to a return to some semblance of normality in 2021.

Yours sincerely,

Kiera O'Sullivan

Web: www.colaistebride.ie

Principal

Principal: Ms. K. O'Sullivan Deputy Principal: Ms. R. McConville Deputy Principal: Mr. N. Moynihan

Email: office@colaistebride.ie Telephone: (053) 9234245